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Short Answers to Big Questions about
God, the Bible, and Christianity -
Clinton E. Arnold 2015-09-01
This accessible reference offers
short and to-the-point answers to
fifty pressing questions people have
about God, the Bible, and
Christianity, including - Are there
errors or contradictions in the
Bible? - Do science and faith
conflict? - Is hell a real place? -
What will heaven be like? - Is it
possible to prove God exists? - Why
did Jesus have to die? - Does God
hate sex? - Do Christians have to go
to church? - and many more This book
is for those who want a clear
introduction to the essential
teachings of Christianity to help
them grow in faith and in preparation
to share the basics of Christian
belief.

Social Science Research - Anol
Bhattacherjee 2012-04-01
This book is designed to introduce
doctoral and graduate students to the
process of conducting scientific
research in the social sciences,
business, education, public health,
and related disciplines. It is a one-
stop, comprehensive, and compact
source for foundational concepts in
behavioral research, and can serve as
a stand-alone text or as a supplement
to research readings in any doctoral
seminar or research methods class.
This book is currently used as a
research text at universities on six
continents and will shortly be
available in nine different
languages.
The Bible, the Qur'an & Science -
Maurice Bucaille 2012
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Seventeen Contradictions and the End
of Capitalism - David Harvey 2014
David Harvey examines the
foundational contradictions of
capital, and reveals the fatal
contradictions that are now
inexorably leading to its end
Recovering Biblical Manhood and
Womanhood (Revised Edition) - John
Piper 2021-01-11
A Guide to Navigate Evangelical
Feminism In a society where gender
roles are a hot-button topic, the
church is not immune to the
controversy. In fact, the church has
wrestled with varying degrees of
evangelical feminism for decades. As
evangelical feminism has crept into
the church, time-trusted resources
like Recovering Biblical Manhood and
Womanhood help remind Christians of
what the Bible has to say. In this

edition of the award-winning best
seller, more than 20 influential men
and women such as John Piper, Wayne
Grudem, D. A. Carson, and Elisabeth
Elliot offer thought-provoking essays
responding to the challenge
egalitarianism poses to life in the
church and in the home. Covering
topics like role distinctions in the
church, how biblical manhood and
womanhood should work out in
practice, and women in the history of
the church, this helpful resource
will help readers learn to orient
their beliefs with God's unchanging
word in an ever-changing culture.
Jesus, Interrupted - Bart D. Ehrman
2009-03-03
The problems with the Bible that New
Testament scholar Bart Ehrman
discussed in his bestseller
Misquoting Jesus—and on The Daily
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Show with John Stewart, NPR, and
Dateline NBC, among others—are
expanded upon exponentially in his
latest book: Jesus, Interrupted. This
New York Times bestseller reveals how
books in the Bible were actually
forged by later authors, and that the
New Testament itself is riddled with
contradictory claims about
Jesus—information that scholars know…
but the general public does not. If
you enjoy the work of Elaine Pagels,
Marcus Borg, John Dominic Crossan,
and John Shelby Spong, you’ll find
much to ponder in Jesus, Interrupted.
John the Baptist in History and
Theology - Joel Marcus 2018-11-16
An analysis that challenges the
conventional Christian hierarchy of
John the Baptist and Jesus of
Nazareth While the Christian
tradition has subordinated John the

Baptist to Jesus of Nazareth, John
himself would likely have disagreed
with that ranking. In this eye-
opening new book, John the Baptist in
History and Theology, Joel Marcus
makes a powerful case that John saw
himself, not Jesus, as the proclaimer
and initiator of the kingdom of God
and his own ministry as the center of
God's saving action in history.
Although the Fourth Gospel has the
Baptist saying, "He must increase,
but I must decrease," Marcus contends
that this and other biblical and
extrabiblical evidence reveal a
continuing competition between the
two men that early Christians sought
to muffle. Like Jesus, John was an
apocalyptic prophet who looked
forward to the imminent end of the
world and the establishment of God's
rule on earth. Originally a member of
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the Dead Sea Sect, an apocalyptic
community within Judaism, John broke
with the group over his growing
conviction that he himself was
Elijah, the end-time prophet who
would inaugurate God's kingdom on
earth. Through his ministry of
baptism, he ushered all who came to
him—Jews and non-Jews alike—into this
dawning new age. Jesus began his
career as a follower of the Baptist,
but, like other successor figures in
religious history, he parted ways
from his predecessor as he became
convinced of his own centrality in
God's purposes. Meanwhile John's mass
following and apocalyptic message
became political threats to Herod
Antipas, who had John executed to
abort any revolutionary movement.
Based on close critical-historical
readings of early texts—including the

accounts of John in the Gospels and
in Josephus's Antiquities—as well as
parallels from later religious
movements, John the Baptist in
History and Theology situates the
Baptist within Second Temple Judaism
and compares him to other apocalyptic
thinkers from ancient and modern
times. It concludes with thoughtful
reflections on how its revisionist
interpretations might be incorporated
into the Christian faith.
A More Christlike God - Bradley
Jersak 2015-09-01
Whether our notions of ‘god’ are
personal projections or inherited
traditions, author and theologian
Brad Jersak proposes a radical
reassessment, arguing for A More
Christlike God: a More Beautiful
Gospel. If Christ is “the image of
the invisible God, the radiance of
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God’s glory and exact representation
of God’s likeness,” what if we
conceived of God as completely
Christlike—the perfect Incarnation of
self-giving, radically forgiving, co-
suffering love? What if God has
always been and forever will be
‘cruciform’ (cross-shaped) in his
character and actions? A More
Christlike God suggests that such a
God would be very good news indeed—a
God who Jesus “unwrathed” from dead
religion, a Love that is always
toward us, and a Grace that pours
into this suffering world through
willing, human partners.
The Book of Daniel - E.L. Doctorow
2010-11-10
The central figure of this novel is a
young man whose parents were executed
for conspiring to steal atomic
secrets for Russia. His name is

Daniel Isaacson, and as the story
opens, his parents have been dead for
many years. He has had a long time to
adjust to their deaths. He has not
adjusted. Out of the shambles of his
childhood, he has constructed a new
life—marriage to an adoring girl who
gives him a son of his own, and a
career in scholarship. It is a life
that enrages him. In the silence of
the library at Columbia University,
where he is supposedly writing a
Ph.D. dissertation, Daniel composes
something quite different. It is a
confession of his most intimate
relationships—with his wife, his
foster parents, and his kid sister
Susan, whose own radicalism so
reproaches him. It is a book of
memories: riding a bus with his
parents to the ill-fated Paul Robeson
concert in Peekskill; watching the
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FBI take his father away; appearing
with Susan at rallies protesting
their parents’ innocence; visiting
his mother and father in the Death
House. It is a book of investigation:
transcribing Daniel’s interviews with
people who knew his parents, or who
knew about them; and logging his
strange researches and discoveries in
the library stacks. It is a book of
judgments of everyone involved in the
case—lawyers, police, informers,
friends, and the Isaacson family
itself. It is a book rich in
characters, from elderly grand-
mothers of immigrant culture, to
covert radicals of the McCarthy era,
to hippie marchers on the Pen-tagon.
It is a book that spans the quarter-
century of American life since World
War II. It is a book about the nature
of Left politics in this country—its

sacrificial rites, its peculiar
cruelties, its humility, its
bitterness. It is a book about some
of the beautiful and terrible
feelings of childhood. It is about
the nature of guilt and innocence,
and about the relations of people to
nations. It is The Book of Daniel.
The Horrors and Absurdities of
Religion - Arthur Schopenhauer
2009-08-27
A fascinating examination of ethics,
religion and psychology, this
selection of Schopenhauer's works
contains scathing attack on the
nature and logic of religion, and an
essay on ethics that ranges from the
American slavery debate to the vices
of Buddhism. Throughout history, some
books have changed the world. They
have transformed the way we see
ourselves - and each other. They have



8

inspired debate, dissent, war and
revolution. They have enlightened,
outraged, provoked and comforted.
They have enriched lives - and
destroyed them. Now Penguin brings
you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries
whose ideas shook civilization and
helped make us who we are.
The Gospel of Life - Pope John Paul
II 1995

Plugged in - Patti M. Valkenburg
2017-01-01
Cover -- Half-title -- Title --
Copyright -- Dedication -- Contents -
- Preface -- 1 Youth and Media -- 2
Then and Now -- 3 Themes and
Theoretical Perspectives -- 4
Infants, Toddlers, and Preschoolers -
- 5 Children -- 6 Adolescents -- 7
Media and Violence -- 8 Media and

Emotions -- 9 Advertising and
Commercialism -- 10 Media and Sex --
11 Media and Education -- 12 Digital
Games -- 13 Social Media -- 14 Media
and Parenting -- 15 The End -- Notes
-- Acknowledgments -- Index -- A -- B
-- C -- D -- E -- F -- G -- H -- I --
J -- K -- L -- M -- N -- O -- P -- Q
-- R -- S -- T -- U -- V -- W -- X --
Y -- Z
The 7 Habits of Highly Effective
Teens: Workbook - Sean Covey
2015-11-15
This completely updated and
redesigned personal workbook
companion to the bestselling The 7
Habits of Highly Effective Teens
provides engaging activities,
interactives and self-evaluations to
help teens understand and apply the
power of the 7 Habits. Sean Covey's
The 7 Habits of Highly Effective
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Teens has sold more than 2 million
copies and helped countless teens
make better decisions and improve
their sense of self-worth. Pairing
new interactives with modern
explanatory graphics, The 7 Habits of
Highly Effective Teens workbook
reaches today’s teen generation
effectively.
Basic Bible Interpretation - Roy B.
Zuck 2023-08-15
BASIC BIBLE INTERPRETATION Can the
Bible really be understood? Are Old
Testament prophecies relevant for
today? How can I understand the
symbolism of the Book of Revelation?
What is the relationship of the Old
Testament to the New Testament? Why
study Bible interpretation? Dr. Roy
Zuck points out that it is essential
for understanding and teaching the
Bible properly, essential as a step

beyond observation, and essential for
applying the Bible correctly. He
discusses the challenges of Bible
interpretation, considers the
problems of Bible interpretation,
explores the history of Bible
interpretation, and defines key
terms--all in a practical, down-to-
earth way. Though Dr. Zuck's many
years of teaching and scholarship are
evident in this book, he has written
in language understandable to all who
are serious about bible study and who
want to know better what Scripture
means.
The Bible Tells Me So - Peter Enns
2014-09-09
The controversial Bible scholar and
author of The Evolution of Adam
recounts his transformative spiritual
journey in which he discovered a new,
more honest way to love and
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appreciate God’s Word. Trained as an
evangelical Bible scholar, Peter Enns
loved the Scriptures and shared his
devotion, teaching at Westminster
Theological Seminary. But the further
he studied the Bible, the more he
found himself confronted by questions
that could neither be answered within
the rigid framework of his religious
instruction or accepted among the
conservative evangelical community.
Rejecting the increasingly
complicated intellectual games used
by conservative Christians to
“protect” the Bible, Enns was
conflicted. Is this what God really
requires? How could God’s plan for
divine inspiration mean ignoring what
is really written in the Bible? These
questions eventually cost Enns his
job—but they also opened a new
spiritual path for him to follow. The

Bible Tells Me So chronicles Enns’s
spiritual odyssey, how he came to see
beyond restrictive doctrine and
learned to embrace God’s Word as it
is actually written. As he explores
questions progressive evangelical
readers of Scripture commonly face
yet fear voicing, Enns reveals that
they are the very questions that God
wants us to consider—the essence of
our spiritual study.
Is the Bible God's Word? - Ahmad
Deedat 1981-06-01
A brief rebuttal to several points of
Biblical theology by this well known
debater is the subject of this
booklet which is one of the authors
most popular books.
Evangelism and the Sovereignty of God
- J. I. Packer 2008-12-02
In this classic book, John Stott
shows that Christian mission must
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encompass both evangelism and social
action. He offers careful definitions
of five key terms- mission,
evangelism, dialogue, salvation and
conversion. Through a thorough
biblical exploration of these
concepts, Stott provides a model for
ministry to people's spiritual and
physical needs alike. Ultimately,
Stott points to the example of Jesus,
who modeled both the Great Commission
of proclamation and the Great
Commandment of love and service. This
balanced, holistic approach to
mission points the way forward for
the work of the church in the world.
Market/Audience Church Leaders
Pastors Students Those interested in
Evangelism Endorsements 'A short but
exceedingly powerful book. Packer
shows that rather than precluding
evangelism, God's sovereignty

provides the most powerful incentive
and support for it . . . Contains
impressive depth and contains a
thorough and satisfying treatment of
the subject.' - DiscerningReader.com
'I've often recommended this book to
faithful Christians who are confused
about how they are to think about
prayer, missions, giving-any area in
which our efforts could be wrongly
pitted against God's own necessary
action. Packer introduces us to clear
truths, handles Scripture with
exemplary care, and supplies us with
just the right amount of
illustrations and application.' -
From the foreword by Mark Dever,
senior pastor, Capitol Hill Baptist
Church, Washington, D.C. Features and
Benefits New mass market edition of a
classic InterVarsity Press work on
divine sovereignty and human
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responsibility Challenges extreme
views on both sides of the issue
Outlines a proper incentive and
support for evangelism Over 100,000
copies in print
Love Wins - Rob Bell 2011-03-15
Millions of Christians have struggled
with how to reconcile God's love and
God's judgment: Has God created
billions of people over thousands of
years only to select a few to go to
heaven and everyone else to suffer
forever in hell? Is this acceptable
to God? How is this "good news"?
Troubling questions—so troubling that
many have lost their faith because of
them. Others only whisper the
questions to themselves, fearing or
being taught that they might lose
their faith and their church if they
ask them out loud. But what if these
questions trouble us for good reason?

What if the story of heaven and hell
we have been taught is not, in fact,
what the Bible teaches? What if what
Jesus meant by heaven, hell, and
salvation are very different from how
we have come to understand them? What
if it is God who wants us to face
these questions? Author, pastor, and
innovative teacher Rob Bell presents
a deeply biblical vision for
rediscovering a richer, grander,
truer, and more spiritually
satisfying way of understanding
heaven, hell, God, Jesus, salvation,
and repentance. The result is the
discovery that the "good news" is
much, much better than we ever
imagined. Love wins.
Esther and Her Elusive God - John
Anthony Dunne 2014-02-12
What if the way the book of Esther
has been taught to us in church and
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retold to us in films, cartoons, and
romance novels has missed the
original point of the story? Far from
being models of piety and devotion,
Esther and Mordecai seem indifferent
to the faith of their ancestors. How
then did this story become part of
the Bible and gain the broad
acceptance that it has? If the church
should not neglect the story, how
should it be read? Esther and Her
Elusive God calls Christians to avoid
the common attempts to make Esther
more palatable and theological, and
to reclaim this secular story as
Scripture. Readers will be encouraged
to see in Esther a profound message
of God's grace and faithfulness to
his wayward people.
The Reason for God - Timothy Keller
2008-02-14
A New York Times bestseller people

can believe in—by "a pioneer of the
new urban Christians" (Christianity
Today) and the "C.S. Lewis for the
21st century" (Newsweek). Timothy
Keller, the founding pastor of
Redeemer Presbyterian Church in New
York City, addresses the frequent
doubts that skeptics, and even ardent
believers, have about religion. Using
literature, philosophy, real-life
conversations, and potent reasoning,
Keller explains how the belief in a
Christian God is, in fact, a sound
and rational one. To true believers
he offers a solid platform on which
to stand their ground against the
backlash to religion created by the
Age of Skepticism. And to skeptics,
atheists, and agnostics, he provides
a challenging argument for pursuing
the reason for God.
How Did We Get the Bible? - Tracy M.
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Sumner 2015-01-01
Readers will gain even more
appreciation for their Bible when
they see how God directed its
development, from the original
authors through today’s translations.
How Did We Get the Bible? provides an
easy-to-read historical overview,
covering the Holy Spirit’s
inspiration of the writers, the
preservation of the documents, the
compilation of the canon, and the
efforts to bring the Bible to people
in their own language. This
fascinating story, populated by
intriguing characters, will encourage
readers with God’s faithfulness—to
His own Word, and to those of us who
read it. It’s a fantastic, value-
priced resource for individuals and
ministries!
How the Bible Actually Works - Peter

Enns 2019-02-19
Controversial evangelical Bible
scholar, popular blogger and podcast
host of The Bible for Normal People,
and author of The Bible Tells Me So
and The Sin of Certainty explains
that the Bible is not an instruction
manual or rule book but a powerful
learning tool that nurtures our
spiritual growth by refusing to
provide us with easy answers but
instead forces us to acquire wisdom.
For many Christians, the Bible is a
how-to manual filled with literal
truths about belief that must be
strictly followed. But the Bible is
not static, Peter Enns argues. It
does not hold easy answers to the
perplexing questions and issues that
confront us in our daily lives.
Rather, the Bible is a dynamic
instrument for study that not only
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offers an abundance of insights but
provokes us to find our own answers
to spiritual questions, cultivating
God’s wisdom within us. “The Bible
becomes a confusing mess when we
expect it to function as a rulebook
for faith. But when we allow the
Bible to determine our expectations,
we see that Wisdom, not answers, is
the Bible’s true subject matter,”
writes Enns. This distinction, he
points out, is important because when
we come to the Bible expecting it to
be a textbook intended by God to give
us unwavering certainty about our
faith, we are actually creating
problems for ourselves. The Bible, in
other words, really isn’t the
problem; having the wrong expectation
is what interferes with our reading.
Rather than considering the Bible as
an ancient book weighed down with

problems, flaws, and contradictions
that must be defended by modern
readers, Enns offers a vision of the
holy scriptures as an inspired and
empowering resource to help us better
understand how to live as a person of
faith today. How the Bible Actually
Works makes clear that there is no
one right way to read the Bible.
Moving us beyond the damaging idea
that “being right” is the most
important measure of faith, Enns’s
freeing approach to Bible study helps
us to instead focus on pursuing
enlightenment and building our
relationship with God—which is
exactly what the Bible was designed
to do.
Global Visions of Violence - Jason
Bruner 2022-12-09
In Global Visions of Violence, the
editors and contributors argue that
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violence creates a lens, bridge, and
method for interdisciplinary
collaboration that examines
Christianity worldwide in the
twentieth and twenty-first centuries.
By analyzing the myriad ways
violence, persecution, and suffering
impact Christians and the imagination
of Christian identity globally, this
interdisciplinary volume integrates
the perspectives of ethicists,
historians, anthropologists, and
ethnographers to generate new
conversations. Taken together, the
chapters in this book challenge
scholarship on Christian growth that
has not accounted for violence while
analyzing persecution narratives that
can wield data toward partisan ends.
This allows Global Visions of
Violence to push urgent conversations
forward, giving voice to projects

that illuminate wide and often hidden
landscapes that have been shaped by
global visions of violence, and
seeking solutions that end violence
and turn toward the pursuit of
justice, peace, and human rights
among suffering Christians.
Fratelli Tutti - Pope Francis
2020-11-05

Religion and Common Sense - Donald
Hankey 1918

Bridges Translation of the Ten Qira
at of the Noble Qur an - Fadel
Soliman 2020-01-31
Bridges' translation aims to help
non-Arabic readers in pondering the
Qur'an (tadabbor). The translators
focused not only on translating what
God meant to say, but also on
translating how He spoke. There are
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three main new features in this
translation that make it unique: 1.
It is the first translation which
includes the ten Qira'at (modes of
recitation). The main text is written
in accordance with the Qira'a of
Asem, narrated by Hafs. Variations
from that are presented in footnotes
denoted by 'Q'. The translation
presents around 30% of the variations
of the Qira'at--those which affect
the meaning. 2. It is the first
translation that takes into
consideration the Qur'anic phenomenon
of grammatical shifts, whether in
verb tenses, numbers, or pronouns.
These are a great source of pondering
for the reader. 3. To denote whether
a pronoun like 'you' or an imperative
verb like 'say' is plural, dual, or
singular, the translators did not
impose their understanding on the

reader by adding text between
brackets like (O Prophet) to denote
singular form, or (O mankind) to
denote plural form. Rather, this
distinction was achieved by adding a
superscript after pronouns and
imperative verbs. For example: youpl
is used for a plural pronoun, yousg
for a singular pronoun, and youdl for
a dual pronoun.
Uncommon Sense - John Peck 2000
"Uncommon Sense" is written for the
increasing number of people who are
aware of the contradictions implicit
in traditional approaches to issues
in art, law, science, business,
politics, education, the family, and
other vital areas. The authors'
approach is unique. It is about more
than building up ideas and making
them work. It is about the process of
wisdom development, aiming to assist
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the personal development of a wisdom
that will become instinctive and
govern actions in a spontaneous,
godly manner.
The Lost Books of the Bible and The
Forgotten Books of Eden - Rutherford
Hayes Platt 1927
Presented here are two volumes of
apocryphal writings reflecting the
life and time of the Old and New
Testaments. Stories told by
contemporary fiction writers of
historical Bible times in fascinating
and beautiful style.
Firekeeper's Daughter - Angeline
Boulley 2021-03-16
A PRINTZ MEDAL WINNER! A MORRIS AWARD
WINNER! AN AMERICAN INDIAN YOUTH
LITERATURE AWARD YA HONOR BOOK! A
REESE WITHERSPOON x HELLO SUNSHINE
BOOK CLUB YA PICK An Instant #1 New
York Times Bestseller Soon to be

adapted at Netflix for TV with
President Barack Obama and Michelle
Obama's production company, Higher
Ground. “One of this year's most
buzzed about young adult novels.”
—Good Morning America A TIME Magazine
Best YA Book of All Time Selection
Amazon's Best YA Book of 2021 So Far
(June 2021) A 2021 Kids' Indie Next
List Selection An Entertainment
Weekly Most Anticipated Books of 2021
Selection A PopSugar Best March 2021
YA Book Selection With four starred
reviews, Angeline Boulley's debut
novel, Firekeeper's Daughter, is a
groundbreaking YA thriller about a
Native teen who must root out the
corruption in her community, perfect
for readers of Angie Thomas and Tommy
Orange. Eighteen-year-old Daunis
Fontaine has never quite fit in, both
in her hometown and on the nearby
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Ojibwe reservation. She dreams of a
fresh start at college, but when
family tragedy strikes, Daunis puts
her future on hold to look after her
fragile mother. The only bright spot
is meeting Jamie, the charming new
recruit on her brother Levi’s hockey
team. Yet even as Daunis falls for
Jamie, she senses the dashing hockey
star is hiding something. Everything
comes to light when Daunis witnesses
a shocking murder, thrusting her into
an FBI investigation of a lethal new
drug. Reluctantly, Daunis agrees to
go undercover, drawing on her
knowledge of chemistry and Ojibwe
traditional medicine to track down
the source. But the search for truth
is more complicated than Daunis
imagined, exposing secrets and old
scars. At the same time, she grows
concerned with an investigation that

seems more focused on punishing the
offenders than protecting the
victims. Now, as the deceptions—and
deaths—keep growing, Daunis must
learn what it means to be a strong
Anishinaabe kwe (Ojibwe woman) and
how far she’ll go for her community,
even if it tears apart the only world
she’s ever known.
Encyclical Letter, Fides Et Ratio, of
the Supreme Pontiff John Paul II -
Catholic Church. Pope (1978-2005 :
John Paul II) 1998

Gilgamesh Epic and Old Testament
Parallels - Alexander Heidel 1949
Cuneiform records made some three
thousand years ago are the basis for
this essay on the ideas of death and
the afterlife and the story of the
flood which were current among the
ancient peoples of the Tigro-
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Euphrates Valley. With the same
careful scholarship shown in his
previous volume, The Babylonian
Genesis, Heidel interprets the famous
Gilgamesh Epic and other related
Babylonian and Assyrian documents. He
compares them with corresponding
portions of the Old Testament in
order to determine the inherent
historical relationship of Hebrew and
Mesopotamian ideas.
Brothers, We are Not Professionals -
John Piper 2013
John Piper pleads with fellow pastors
to abandon the professionalization of
the pastorate and pursue the
prophetic call of the Bible for
radical ministry.
101 Clear Contradictions in the Bible
- Shabir Ally 2001

Jesus Loves Canaanites - Randal

Rauser 2021-04-17
And who is my neighbor? Christians
confess the Bible as the Good Book,
the perfect guide for becoming loving
and holy, just like Jesus. And yet,
that same book describes God
commanding the Israelites to kill
every Canaanite living in the
Promised Land. How are we to
understand the Bible as the Good Book
when it depicts God commanding
actions like genocide? How are we to
reconcile this narrative with the God
revealed in Jesus Christ, the God who
taught us to love our enemies?In this
bold new book, Randal Rauser defends
a novel approach to the Canaanite
genocide, one that remains faithful
to our deepest moral intuitions even
as it is guided by the conviction
that Jesus calls us to love all our
neighbors. And the Canaanite is our
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neighbor.
Governing the Commons - Elinor Ostrom
2015-09-23
Tackles one of the most enduring and
contentious issues of positive
political economy: common pool
resource management.
The Athenaeum - 1881

The Return of the Chaos Monsters -
Gregory Mobley 2012-01-31
Gregory Mobley plunges beneath the
Bible's surface to reveal its
"backstories" -- the tales that
constitute the backbone of the people
Israel and of the body of Christ.
Viewing the Bible as "essentially,
relentlessly story," Mobley provides
an easy-to-understand sevenpart
thematic overview of the Bible that
guides readers through the drama of
the Hebrew Bible, highlighting the

interconnectedness of biblical
stories. Each story is a variation on
a single theme -- the dynamic
interplay between order and chaos.
Intriguing Ancient Near Eastern
myths, personal anecdotes, and
popular cultural references from
movies, musical theater, and writers
ranging from Dr. Seuss to William
Blake pepper the book throughout.
Arresting chapter and section titles
such as "It's Love That Makes the
World Go 'Round" and "Lord Bezek's
Big Toes" capture the imagination,
and Mobley's own lyrical, energetic
writing style -- exercised on vibrant
biblical material -- propels the
reader forward. Readers will find his
enthusiasm contagious!
Sophie's World - Jostein Gaarder
2007-03-20
A page-turning novel that is also an
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exploration of the great
philosophical concepts of Western
thought, Jostein Gaarder's Sophie's
World has fired the imagination of
readers all over the world, with more
than twenty million copies in print.
One day fourteen-year-old Sophie
Amundsen comes home from school to
find in her mailbox two notes, with
one question on each: "Who are you?"
and "Where does the world come from?"
From that irresistible beginning,
Sophie becomes obsessed with
questions that take her far beyond
what she knows of her Norwegian
village. Through those letters, she
enrolls in a kind of correspondence
course, covering Socrates to Sartre,
with a mysterious philosopher, while
receiving letters addressed to
another girl. Who is Hilde? And why
does her mail keep turning up? To

unravel this riddle, Sophie must use
the philosophy she is learning—but
the truth turns out to be far more
complicated than she could have
imagined.
The Son Rises - William L. Craig
2000-09-29
Is the Christian message of Jesus
Christ and his resurrection true?
Using ten lines of historical
evidence, Dr. Craig defends the
probability that Jesus was
resurrected following his
crucifixion. He examines the origin
of the Christian movement, and more
provocative subjects, such as the
Shroud of Turin, parapsychological
phenomena and hallucinations.
Blood Meridian - Cormac McCarthy
2010-08-11
25th ANNIVERSARY EDITION • From the
bestselling author of The Passenger
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and the Pulitzer Prize–winning novel
The Road: an epic novel of the
violence and depravity that attended
America's westward expansion,
brilliantly subverting the
conventions of the Western novel and
the mythology of the Wild West. Based
on historical events that took place
on the Texas-Mexico border in the

1850s, Blood Meridian traces the
fortunes of the Kid, a fourteen-year-
old Tennesseean who stumbles into the
nightmarish world where Indians are
being murdered and the market for
their scalps is thriving. Look for
Cormac McCarthy's latest bestselling
novels, The Passenger and Stella
Maris.


